MEWSLETTER

BBllo Students,

MASH has officially moved! We're excited to announce our new home in LC 303, leaving
behind LC 408. Come visit us in our fresh, vibrant space—ready to serve you better than ever!

The MIDAS Provo River Float was a fantastic way to spend a summer day! Students enjoyed
floating down the scenic Provo River and sharing a delicious BBQ lunch at Vivian Park with
friends and fellow students. It was a fun, community-building adventure that brought
everyone together for a memorable experience.

The summer semester is winding down, and we're so proud of all you've accomplished these
past few months. As fall approaches, get ready for a whole new season of fun activities and
opportunities o connect, from horse riding basics, fo exciting campus events. We can't wait to
see you dive into everything the new semester has to offer!

The UVU VA Work Study program offers part-time, flexible employment in the
Military-Affiliated Student Hub for eligible students using Gl Bill® benefits. To apply for
summer, email your application to mash@uvu.edu. For details, visit the program’s webpage
https:/www.uvu.edu/military-affiliated/programs/va-work-study/.
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